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I am vehemently opposed to this bill.  Children, including teens, have not had enough 

life experience to be able to make an informed & rational decision about their gender 

& making permanent changes to their bodies.  MANY transgendered people have 

regretted their decision & many of them have committed suicide because of this.  We 

need to support & inform these individuals through their pre-adult years (i.e. age 21) 

& not rush to make changes.  I urge a no vote on this bill! 


